
Prairie Valley Independent School District 
“An Exemplary School District” 1998-2002, 2006-2011 

“Post-Secondary Readiness Distinction” Earned 2016 

 “Academic Distinctions” Earned 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019 

 

12920 FM 103, Nocona, TX 76255 
Phone:  (940) 825-4425   Fax:  (940) 825-4650 
 

Tim West, Superintendent        
Lisa Sadler, Principal    

 

 
March 13, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Prairie Valley ISD, 
 
Thank you very much for your patience and diligence when it comes to precautions due to the Coronavirus COVID-19.  
We are very aware and being kept up to date about the concerns surrounding this situation.  We share your concern 
about our students and we want to keep you as informed as possible.  The attached letter is from the Montague County 
school superintendents.  We are appreciative of their coordinated efforts with area health officials to keep us safe and 
informed. Please read this in its entirety.   
 
We have been cleaning and disinfecting on an increased basis over the last week.  With spring break being this upcoming 
week, it will give more time to deep clean our campus and buses.  We will be clean and ready for our return after spring 
break.  Some schools in the state have already planned to suspend classes for the week following spring break.  These 
schools are in cities and counties with high numbers of positive COVID-19 tests.  We have not been required or advised 
to extend our break at this time.  If this does become the case in Montague County, we will be contacting you through 
multiple media outlets.   

 

 Prairie Valley ISD 

 pvbulldogs 

 @pvbulldogs 

 Visit this website to join our Remind© text message group:                              

remind.com/join/pvreminder 

If our time away from school is extended, an “at home learning” environment must be created. To do this, we are 

sending appropriate textbooks, workbooks, worksheets and assignments.  These assignments are just in case we are not 

allowed back on campus at any point after spring break.  Our website will have every teacher’s email address as well, so 

that you can communicate with your child’s teacher at any time.   If your family does not have an access to an email 

account, please message us on any social media site listed above to communicate.  We will do our best to contact each 

and every one of our families that cannot connect digitally. 

Thank you for your concern for our children and for your constant support and trust you have placed in Prairie Valley 

ISD.  Your child means the world to us, and to me! 

Sincerely,  

 

Mrs. Sadler, Principal                lisa.sadler@prairievalleyisd.net  
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